
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Warden Grant Jones 
County of Elgin  
Via email: gjones@elgin.ca  
 
Re: Request for Financial Support - Hospice of Elgin 
 
January 17, 2025 
 
Dear Warden Jones, 
 
Please be advised that Municipality of Central Elgin Council received a delegation regarding the 
above noted matter at its Regular Meeting dated January 13, 2025, and the following Resolution 
was passed: 
 
THAT correspondence be provided to the County of Elgin with support in principle for a financial 
contribution to Hospice of Elgin given the priority and intended benefit that hospice represents to 
all residents of Elgin County; 
 
THAT the request from Hospice of Elgin for $100,000 in financial support be referred to the 
Municipality of Central Elgin Finance Committee for consideration as part of the 2025 Budget. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Municipal Staff with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Delany Leitch 
Deputy Clerk 
 
CC: David Jansseune, Director of Financial Services/Treasurer, Municipality of Central Elgin 
       Blaine Parkin, CAO, County of Elgin 
       Laura Sherwood, Hospice of Elgin 
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